











Thursday 7th September 2017

Dear Parents.

Re: Cadbury World Visit Monday, September 18th 2017

As part of our study of the ancient Mayan civilisation, Class 4 will be visiting Cadbury World on Monday, September 18th 2017. The children will have the opportunity to learn about aspects of Maya life, including the important role played by the cocoa bean before exploring Cadbury World attraction.

We will be travelling to and from Birmingham by coach, which will leave here shortly after 9 a.m., returning again in time for the close of the school day.

In order for the trip to take place we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £8.00 per child. This represents half of the cost for the full day; the other half is to be paid from PTA funds. There is no obligation for you to pay, but if we do not receive contributions from the majority of the class, we will have to cancel the trip. Please speak to me or Mrs Hendry, in confidence, if paying will cause a problem for you. Payment may be made by cash, cheque (payable to Temple Grafton School) or via School Money. A notification will be sent to you from School Money as soon as the payment is available.

All pupils will be required to wear school uniform and take with them a packed lunch (including non-fizzy drink) and snack. Everyone will carry their own provisions and so we would advise that lunches be packed in disposable bags.

To support us with the organisation and planning for this trip, could you please complete and sign the permission slip below and return it to school by **Wednesday**, 13th **September 2017**.

Many thanks for your support.

, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
Mrs Gray	
×	
/we give permission for	to take part in the Cadbury World trip on
Monday 18 th September 2017.	
enclose a voluntary contribution of £8.00	
will pay using School Money	
Signed	

^{**}If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school's facilities and services,